

Unit 7 Test | B

Listening

- 1  Track 9 Listen and match the speakers (1–3) with the questions they answer (a–e). Two speakers answer two questions and one speaker answers one question.

- a Did you like reading books when you were younger? _____
- b What video games did you play when you were little? _____
- c What did you do with your first computer? _____
- d How do you use your smartphone now? _____
- e What music do you listen to now? _____

____/10

Vocabulary

2 Choose the correct answer.

- 0 Mum's eyes are tired because her computer has got a small _____.
a charger b printer **c screen**
- 1 In the ____, there were no tablets.
a 2004 b century c 1960s
- 2 A smartphone doesn't have a _____.
a keyboard b screen c mouse
- 3 I can't use my phone because I haven't got a _____.
a speaker b charger c console
- 4 Mary put the pan on the _____.
a cooker b hairdryer c electric toothbrush
- 5 They didn't charge the _____.
a toaster b laptop c fridge
- 6 We can't ____ a call in the cinema.
a make b turn c use
- 7 Gabriel downloaded the _____.
a games b steps c calls
- 8 Lara didn't ____ her friends yesterday.
a count b use c text

____/8

3 Complete the words in the sentences.

- 0 My uncle works at home on his computer.
- 1 Grandma hasn't got a computer, laptop or smartphone. She can do everything on her t_____.
- 2 My dad writes a lot of emails, so he uses his k_____ all the time.

- 3 Paulo has got some new h_____, so he can go jogging and listen to music.
- 4 She got d_____ on her smartphone, so she didn't get lost.
- 5 Did you t_____ off your phone in the cinema?
- 6 Grandma got her first w_____ machine in the 1970s – she wanted clean clothes!
- 7 Eighty years a_____, people didn't use electric toothbrushes.

____/7

Grammar

4 Choose the correct answer.

- 0 A: Did you get a new printer on Saturday?
B: Yes, I did / ~~didn't~~.
- 1 Where did you took / take this selfie?
- 2 A: Did Maggie buy a new speaker yesterday?
B: No, she did / ~~didn't~~.
- 3 Did Charles Babbage design / Charles Babbage did design a machine that could do maths?
- 4 You can't call your parents because you didn't charged / charge your phone.

____/4

5 Complete the sentences with the Past Simple form of the verbs in brackets.

- 0 I didn't text (not text) my friend on her birthday and she was sad.
- 1 Mark _____ (not make) a call to his parents.
- 2 We _____ (not print) the information.
- 3 _____ (Bess/wear) her headphones to listen to music?
- 4 People _____ (not take) photos with phones in the nineteenth century.
- 5 When _____ (they/start) counting their steps?
- 6 _____ (Mateo/use) the internet at your house?

____/6

Unit 7 Test | B

Reading

6 Read the article and choose the correct answer.

Help the Planet Challenge

One family had a Help the Planet challenge last Sunday. They didn't use any electricity all morning. We talked to Oliver and Lara Carter.

Oliver

We couldn't make a cup of tea or use the cooker before one o'clock, and we all wore a jacket in the house because it was cold. I didn't charge my smartphone on Saturday evening, so I couldn't call my friends – that was the worst thing. I was very bored. But on Sunday afternoon, I was very pleased that we helped the planet. I was hungry too, so Mum cooked dinner early! The challenge was really hard, and now I understand how much technology can help us.

Lara

I've got an electric toothbrush, and I didn't clean my teeth when I got up – that didn't feel very nice! I had a shower, but I didn't wash my hair because I couldn't use the hairdryer. But before our cold lunch, we played games – not video games, of course, so it was a bit boring. The best thing was reading a book – better than reading on my tablet. I learned that life is easier with technology, but we don't always need it.

- 0 How did Oliver and Lara help the planet last weekend?
- a They talked to their family.
 - b They used electricity.
 - ☒ c They took part in a challenge.
- 1 What did Oliver do on Sunday morning?
- a cook lunch
 - b drink tea
 - c wear a jacket
- 2 How did Oliver feel on Sunday afternoon?
- a cold
 - b bored
 - c happy

- 3 What did Lara do on Sunday?
- a have a shower
 - b wash her hair
 - c use a hairdryer
- 4 What did Lara enjoy doing on Sunday morning?
- a reading a book
 - b playing games
 - c using her tablet
- 5 What did Oliver and Lara think after the challenge?
- a It was fun.
 - b Life is more difficult without technology.
 - c We always need technology.

____/10

Language Functions

7 Complete the dialogue with the words below. There is one extra word.

agree disagree maybe right sure that's too

Mum: We need to stop using all technology to save the planet.

Bill: I ⁰ disagree! OK, there are bad things about technology, but there are good things too.

Mum: ¹ _____ you're right, but we need to do something.

Bill: ² _____ true. We can use less electricity – we don't need lights and computers all the time!

Mum: And we can repair things and give them to people who want them.

Dad: Perhaps that's ³ _____, but people always want new things. Do you want the latest smartphone, Bill, or do you want my old Nokia?

Bill: I'm not ⁴ _____ ...

Mum: We all like new things. But we need to think of our planet and the climate.

Dad: I ⁵ _____.

____/5

Total: ____/50